
-----Original Message----- 

From: Lenora DeMars < >  

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 11:46 AM 

To: Jennifer Vinh < > 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed rules 1111 and 1121 

 

Dear South Coast AQMD, 

 

I am writing in support of the proposed amendments to rules 1111 and 1121.  I applaud AQMD’s 
work to reduce NOX emissions, thereby reducing new asthma cases, hospital visits and premature 
deaths. Our air quality has vastly improved because of your historic efforts, but we still have some 
of the worst air quality in the nation.  

 

In the long run, these rules will save money and reduce emissions that impact our environment and 
our health. 

 

Thank you for your efforts in providing better living. conditions in our region. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lenora DeMars 

 




